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Johnson County health clinics temporarily closed for training 
 
JOHNSON COUNTY, KAN. (May 23, 2019) – The Johnson County Department of Health 

and Environment’s (JCDHE) health clinics in Mission and Olathe will be temporarily closed 

after Memorial Day for staff training on a new electronic medical records system.  

Walk-in services (immunizations, STD testing and treatment, pregnancy tests, physicals, 

tuberculosis tests) will not be available on the following dates: 

Mission Clinic (6000 Lamar Ave.) — Closed May 27 through June 10, 2019 

Olathe Clinic (11875 S. Sunset Drive) — Closed June 3 through 6, 2019 

WIC (Women, Infants and Children) offices will remain open during this time to serve WIC 

clients.  
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